Zuber - DMNR, Rob =rob_zuber@state.co.us>

To: Ryan Wilson <RWilson@wolverinefuels come=, Art Etter <AEtten@wolverinefuels.com=

Hello again, Ryan and Art.

Do you guys anficipate sending a letter or other response related to my February 24th letter?

Thanks,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist

Active Mines Program

e

Phone: 720.601.2276 |
Physical Address:

COLORADO

Diwlaben of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Departneni of Hamsral Resounres.

Fax: 303.832.8106

1313 Sherman 5Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Address for FedEx or UPS:
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215

1001 East 62Znd Avenue
Denver, CO 80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us |
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Man, Mar 24, 2025 at 1:41 PM

Ryan Wilson <RWilson@wolverinefuels.com:=

To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob zuber@state.co.us=, Art Etter <AEtter@wolverinefuels.com=

https:imail_google com/maliu/li Tik=262407T45c&wew=pt&search=al&permthid=thread-a:r-56244 512787023844 D& simpl=msg-acr-4 54 195521406458,

326/25, B:57 AM

Rob

State.co.us Executive Branch Mad - Bowie Mo. 2 Mine RCE, response to Wolverine letter of 15 January 2025

We greatly appreciate the Division’s willingness to work with us and accept the revisions preposed in your
February letter. At this point we do not plan on submitting anything further than we already have. We would
still like the Division to consider using altemative equipment cost references and it sounds like other
operators in the state feel the same way. It is disappointing that other options cannot be considered simply
because it is only updated in Circes on an annual basis. Perhaps the Division is willing to consider the use
of Mine and Mill or other cost references in the future, and we would be willing to work with you to provide
whatever information would be helpful to gather a reasonably foresesable cost scenarno.

We are currently worki

with our bonding broker to determine our surety options and consulting with other

operators to determine if there is anything else we can do in the future to avoid such a large change over
such a short period of time. If you have any further suggestions, we would appreciate them as well.

Thank you,

Ryan Wilson
O: (970) 852-0110
C: (970) 497-6220

Tue, Mar 25, 2025 at 5:05 PM
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